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This week we have: 

 Started our OAA (Outdoor Adventurous Activity) in PE lessons- this week we played Capture the Flag 

to practise teambuilding and leadership. 

 Learned about how food is digested as part of our Science topic this term. 

 Revised how to count in tens in French lessons. 

 Written a character description about Wonka in English lessons. 

 Continued to revise place value in maths lessons- this week we focused on partitioning, exchanging 

and ordering numbers up to 10,000. 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Learning about the different types of teeth. 

 Rounding to the nearest 1000. 

 Thinking carefully about the words we use when writing to ensure that they are appropriate for the 

type of text and audience. 

 

Homework 

There is a worksheet about prepositions, due in Wednesday. 
Children should aim to spend 20 minutes on Maths Whizz this week outside of lessons. 
Homework club is available Monday lunchtime in Year 4 with Miss Parry. 

 

Further information and Key Events 

There has been a  change of date for the Bikeability training for Year 4. It will now be on Tuesday 29th 

October. 
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